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Semester Report Cards 
Report cards for BAHS students are now available in Home Access Center (HAC). 
 
These reports cards will not be printed and sent home with students. Please visit the HAC webpage 
for information on how to register and use HAC. 
 
Questions? Please contact your student’s grade-level office. 

 

Beyond BA  
Parents and students should visit the College and Career Senior support page for help with post 
high school planning. This page will be updated regularly throughout the year with new information 
and is the best place for seniors to find resources and frequently asked 
questions!   www.baschools.org/collegeandcareer  

 

Senior Information 
Seniors are still able to purchase a cap and gown package or other senior items directly from 
Jostens. Orders may also be placed online or at 1-800-JOSTENS. Be sure to place your order as 
soon as possible to allow for any delays in shipping. 
 

Librarian’s Corner 
The library at Broken Arrow High School has been busy in this unconventional year. Find out what 
they have been up to in their latest newsletter.   
 

Personal Financial Literacy for Seniors  
Seniors will complete the Personal Financial Literacy graduation requirement through their advisory 
class this spring semester. Students who are taking college classes or Tulsa technology classes 
during advisory time will have a virtual advisory class in their Canvas account to complete the 
requirement.   
  
If your student has completed the requirement through Foolproof, they can email their counselor a 
screen shot of their account.  If they have already done that, they do not have to do it again. 
 

Vanguard Electives 2021-22 
Current 10th and 11th grade students will have the opportunity to enroll in four NEW electives that 
will be held on the Vanguard Academy campus. Vanguard Academy is BAPS new STEM/Innovation 
facility located a quarter mile east of the BAHS campus.  
 
Electives offered for the 21-22 school year include unmanned aerial vehicles (drones), EnLIGHTen 
(renewable energy), Intro to Careers and Technology, and Outward Bound (kayaking, rock climbing, 
fishing, etc). More info about these electives can be found in the high school course catalog that will 
be released soon.  
 
Questions?  Please contact Jason Jedamski, Vanguard Academy Director, at 
jjedamski@baschools.org. 
 

Dates to Remember 
Distance Learning (ALL SITES) – Feb. 1-5 
Presidents’ Day (NO SCHOOL) – Feb. 15 
Gym Night – Feb. 15 
Spring Break – Mar. 15-19 
Graduation – May 20 

http://bahomeaccess.baschools.org/HomeAccess/Account/LogOn
https://baschools.socs.net/vnews/display.v/ART/5b86f47d63a51
http://www.baschools.org/collegeandcareer
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productDetail/1047800/Broken-Arrow-High-School/-/1156407865/CATALOG_REPOSITORY/Cap-and-Gown-Unit/1189148044/
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1VkTcfMUbvuKLH5T4MM7zE3DOFp50EwGc

